
HAPPY HOLIDAYS

SAFETY TIPS

 COOKING SAFETY TIPS

L A K E  F O R E S T  F I R E
D E P A R T M E N T

EMERGENCY?
DIAL 911

FROM OUR FAMILY TO YOURS

We hope you and your families have a
happy and safe holiday season. As
Thanksgiving is the leading day of the
year for kitchen fires, we wanted to
remind you of a few cooking safety tips.
Remember, do not hesitate to call 911.

Do not overfill & keep deep fryers away from any structure
Keep children away from hot surfaces, foods, and liquids

Keep matches and lighters out of reach of children
Do NOT leave home while food is cooking
Keep sharp tools out of reach of children

Ensure smoke alarms are working
Ensure CO detectors are working 


